
 

 

 

California’s Proposition 65 Compliance 

The State of California’s Proposition 65, the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act, requires 
businesses to provide California consumers with “clear and reasonable” warnings of potentially 
hazardous chemicals present in their products. Warning labels are required on all products that 
contain chemicals found on the state’s list of over 900 compounds and must specify that the product 
contains chemicals “known to the State of California to cause cancer and birth defects or other 
reproductive harm.” 
 
 
California Customers 

Yarde Metals has reviewed our product line and some of our products are subject to the Proposition 
65 regulation labeling requirements and bear the following warning label when shipping to California 
customers: 
 
WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals which are known to the State of California to 
cause cancer and / or birth defects or other reproductive harm. For more information go to 
www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 
 

 
 
Non-California Customers 

According to the regulations in Proposition 65, Yarde Metals is required to comply when shipping 
product to customers based in California. Non-California customers, who need to know if they are 
obligated to comply, can find the alloy’s chemical composition on the mill certificates that are 
provided with each order.   
 
It is the responsibility of the company selling material to customers in California to identify if their 
shipment should have the warning label attached. Yarde Metals is not authorized to make this 
determination for our customers based outside of California. Please refer to the mill certification 
provided with each order to evaluate if the warning label is needed.  
 

 

Additional information concerning Prop 65 can be found at the following websites: 

www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65  

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Quality Department at quality@yarde.com. 
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